
From: BoardSec
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0059
Date: November-09-15 11:22:21 AM

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: November-08-15 8:42 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0059
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I am concerned that an increase in 2015 will impact the high cost of hydro in our Township.
It appears that our rates are very high to begin with and a comparable rate schedule form
other communities of similar size to Centre Wellington should be reviewed before a rate
increase is allowed. I understand the there is a change in distribution to a fixed rate but I
believe this can be adjusted without a rate increase. Thank You 

Mary Dunlop

Name: MARY Dunlop

Address:  

Email: 

Phone: 

Fax: 0

Company:
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